
COUNCIL MEETING 
Wednesday 16 June 2021 (Meeting No. 460) 
1.00pm (Virtual Council Meeting)
Due to Government restrictions, this Council 
Meeting will be conducted virtually (an online 
meeting) and does not include an open gallery. 
Access to the live stream through Council’s 
website will be the ‘open’ component of this 
meeting and can be found at:  
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/live
Council invite Expressions of Interest (EOI) to 
submit questions to the Council Meeting. Refer 
to Council’s website: 
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/
councilmeetings
Wednesday 23 June 2021 (Additional Council 
Meeting) venue is currently to be confirmed. 
This meeting will incorporate the budget 
process and budget adoption.
COMMUNITY DAYS WITH ADMINISTRATORS
Council invite Expressions of Interest (EOI) to 
provide opportunities to present to or meet with 
Administrators. EOIs are to be submitted by 
9.00am by the third Friday of each month.
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/communitydays
Please contact the Council Business Team for 
questions about Council Meetings.
IMPOUNDED VEHICLE 
Council impounded the following vehicle in 
accordance with Schedule 11 of the Local 
Government Act 1989:
2001 Blue Ford Utility

the Geographic Names Victoria helps to ensure 
emergency services and the general public can locate 
the Hub easily.
The new Community Hub – once constructed – will be 
located behind the shop precinct in Little Commercial 
Street, Korumburra.
A public submission period was held in March 
2021 calling for name suggestions from the wider 
community for the new community Hub. The 
shortlisted names were chosen with assistance from 
the Korumburra Round Table and Korumburra and 
District Historical Society.
The shortlisted names are:

•	 Korumburra Community Hub
•	 Korumburra & District Community Hub
•	 Korumburra Community Centre; and
•	 Korumburra Hub

A voting poll is now open. All votes will be counted 
and the name with the majority of votes will become 
the official name of the new Community Hub, subject 
to South Gippsland Shire Council and Geographic 
Names Victoria approval.
All vote submissions must be received by COB Friday 
2 July 2021. Votes are limited to one per person.
To vote, please visit www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/
namethehub or for more information or a hard copy 
voting form please call 5662 9200.
CONTACT US
9 Smith Street, Leongatha
03 5662 9200
council@southgippsland.vic.gov.au
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au
www.facebook.com/southgippslandshirecouncil

Impounded on: 26 May 2021
Impounded from: Gordon Street, Korumburra
Unless the vehicle is collected and relevant fees paid 
within 14 days of the date of this notice, the vehicle 
will be offered for sale to the public. For enquiries, 
please contact the Local Laws Team on 5662 9200 
during office hours.
TENDER AND EXPRESSION OF INTEREST
Council is seeking submissions from qualified 
companies/applicants for the following:
RFT/267 – Construction of the Korumburra 
Community Hub
EOI/289 – Financial Budgeting and Reporting Solution
Tender and Expression of Interest close 22 June 
2021 2.00pm AEST. Documentation is available from 
Council’s e-Tendering Portal:  
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/tenders
NAME THE HUB – KORUMBURRA
Voting Now Open
South Gippsland Shire Council is proposing 
to officially name the new Community Hub in 
Korumburra. Registering a unique name with 

South Gippsland Shire Council’s 
Writers in Libraries program has 
come to an end, but that’s not a bad 
thing. 
Writers in Libraries was a residency 
program for four local writers that 
took place in five libraries across 
South Gippsland.
As a result, we now have some 
amazing content online for your 
reading pleasure.
This program was made possible by 
Council’s $2M COVID-19 Community 
Support Package that was 

introduced to support our region 
through the COVID-19 pandemic.
Writers were asked to write either 
a poem, short story, essay or 
song that responds to the themes 
of isolation, emergence and 
connection – feelings in which we 
can all relate to during the midst of 
the COVID-19 pandemic.
To read and listen to their work, 
please visit:  
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/
writersinlibraries

Wordsmiths rejoice in libraries
South Gippsland Shire Council News

Would you like to Volunteer?
We are looking for volunteers to join our friendly Prom 
Country Visitor Information Centre team in Foster!

Our Visitor Information Volunteers support tourism 
and improve the experience of visitors to South 
Gippsland.

Regular shifts are available on either Wednesdays, 
Fridays or Saturdays.

Please contact South Gippsland Shire Council’s 
Volunteer Development Officer on 5662 9200 or 
volunteer@southgippsland.vic.gov.au for more 
information or an application form.


